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Belgrade, 14 August 2019

Dear Sir, Dear Madam,
It is my pleasure to invite you to attend the seminar "How Transport Community could benefit to transport business and people's mobility in Western Balkans" which is scheduled on 13 September 2019, in presence of European Commissioner for Transport, Mrs. Violeta Bulc.

The seminar will take place from 11:00 to 13:00 in Hilton Hotel, Kralja Milana 35, Beograd 11000, Serbia.
The Transport Community is an international organisation composed of the EU and the six Western Balkan Parties (Republic of Albania, Bosnia and Herzegovina, Kosovo*, Republic of North Macedonia, Montenegro and Republic of Serbia). Its key objective is to extend the EU transport market rules, principles and policies to the Western Balkan Parties through a legally binding framework.  The seminar "How Transport Community could benefit to transport business and people's mobility in Western Balkans" will gather, among others, Transport Community and European Commission representatives, officials from WB6 administrations, transport business, local consumer associations as well as IFIs.
The purpose of the seminar is to identify to which areas, the Transport Community and its recently set up Permanent Secretariat should pay attention in priority to improve connectivity and the functioning of overall transport system of the Western Balkan region. The final agenda of the seminar will soon be made available on the Permanent Secretariat's webpage: https://ec.europa.eu/transport/themes/international-relations/enlargement/western-balkans/transport-community_en
Registration is mandatory and names / position and contact details of the participants must be provided to the Permanent Secretariat (to the attention of Ms Jordana Ficovic : Jordana_bdg@hotmail.com) no later than 10 September. Only duly registered participants will be allowed to attend.
The format of the seminar will be highly interactive, leaving a large space to questions from the audience. Therefore, the presence and active participation to the discussions of the transport industry and transport users, from the Western Balkan region and beyond, is of high importance.

We welcome very much your valuable contributions and we look forward to seeing you in Belgrade.
Yours Sincerely,
[image: image1.emf]         



	Beogradjanka

Masarikova 5, 18th Floor
Temporary Address: SIV III, Omladinskih brigada 1 
V Floor, room 555; P.O. Box 14. 11 198 Belgrade 
	
+381 11 31 31 799


+381 11 31 31 805

Fax.
+381 11 31 31 800

Page 1 of 1



[image: image2.png]